
To ensure all families are clear on the parking rules 

around this area, please park legally and safely in the 

over 50 car spaces that are available in this area and 

do not park in the No Parking signed areas if you are 

dropping off or picking up children from OSHC.

It has been brought to council’s attention that 

some parents are choosing to drop off and pick up 

children from OSHC (before/after school care)

and choosing to park in the No Parking area of 

carpark bowl after the peak school times.

The school is currently using this area as a quick 

drop off pick up area during the peak school 

times only – but for all other times it is strictly 

No Parking.

www.casey.vic.gov.au/safe-around-schools

Dear Oatlands Primary School Families,

The No Parking sign means you cannot 

park in this area or walk away from your 

car.   

 

Fines apply if the signs are not followed

Over 50 legal 
car spaces in here!

http://www.casey.vic.gov.au/safe-around-schools
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